NEVADA AGRICULTURAL FOUNDATION



2165 Green Vista Drive • Suite 205 • Sparks, NV 89431 Phone: (775) 673-AGNV (2468) info@nevadaagriculturalfoundation.org

January Each Year

Dear Educators and Scholarship Coordinators

The Nevada Agricultural Foundation (NAF) is pleased to offer our Education Assistance Awards (EAA) program to students interested in pursuing higher education in agriculture. To acquire the EAA information and application forms, please visit our website at: www.nevadaagriculturalfoundation.org On our home page, click on "FORMS" and it will take you to the page with information and downloads that are needed to apply for our awards. Forms of interest to students are:

Introductory Letter
Application Checklist
NAF Educational Assistance Award Application

The Nevada Agricultural Foundation is planning to award over \$50,000 in Educational Assistance Awards to deserving Nevada students. The Scholarship Committee will give consideration only to applicants who document intent to follow an agricultural curriculum. Award recipients must enroll within the year awarded (by Fall semester) or forfeit the award. If a student cannot meet requirements for the award during any year of the award, the award will be forfeited. The recipient is eligible to reapply when they can meet the requirements. Some awards are restricted to major fields of study within an agricultural curriculum.

The deadline for applications is March 15. *(If mailed, must be postmarked by March 15).

• Mail completed applications to:

Nevada Ag. Foundation
Education Assistance Awards
2165 Green Vista Drive, Suite 205

Sparks, NV 89431

• Or, complete forms and attach along with any additional information and email to: info@nevadaagriculturalfoundation.org (If emailed, it is the sender's responsibility to confirm receipt of the application.)

Applicants must provide **complete** forms and transcripts that comply with the items on the Application Checklist. Worthy applicants will be eliminated from consideration if they have failed to sign their application and/or send their transcript. Notification to successful applicants will occur in April.

We appreciate any help you can provide in distributing this information to appropriate faculty/staff and to interested students of your school, class, or organization.

Thank you for your assistance.

Singerely,

Executive Director/Secretary